
St Francis’ Primary School,  
18 Chapel Lane, Drumaroad, Castlewellan, BT31 9PQ 

02844811450    www.stfrancispsdrumaroad.com    
Mr John Paul Magee jmagee387@c2kni.net 

‘Everyone is an achiever; with God all things are possible.’ 
 

 

Dear parents, 

This year we have booked a whole school trip to the Mac Theatre in Belfast on Tuesday 10th 

December 2019 to watch A Christmas Carol. ( https://themaclive.com/event/a-christmas-carol) 

Pupils will leave school at approximately 11.30am for the 1pm showing. The show lasts for 

approx. 2hours and we aim to leave Belfast at 3.15pm returning to Drumaroad for 4.15pm. 

Pupils will have an early lunch in school before they go and they will be able to bring a small 

snack for the show. Pupils are expected to wear a full school uniform.  

Please click here to complete the online consent form. The cost of the trip is £10 per child and 

can be paid any time from now until Tuesday 10th December.  

 

Many thanks 

 

John-Paul Magee 
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